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School
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What struck me when I read about a codified by Congress and
hence, is a law; altering the pledge is hardly legal. Ms.
Omeish  apparently  did  not  intervene  in  this  display  of
illegality, showing either her ignorance, or hypocrisy (and
certainly, the wilful disrespect for the country.) “Allah”
simply means “God” in Arabic, so why this odd substitution
that narrowed the meaning of the word? Why not say “God” —
which is acceptable to all, unless one’s allegiance is really
only to “ummah,” the world-wide community of Moslems, and not
to the United States? Was that a Freudian slip displaying to
all the true object of Ms. Omeish’s patriotism?

“The world may try to quiet you by deciding for you what’s
cool, what’s weird, what is or isn’t objective. It may try to
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convince you that what you hold dear is too different to be
accepted.  You  are  walking  into  a  world  that  will  be
uncomfortable when you seek to cause good trouble. And that
may seek to intimidate you or make you think the truth is
controversial,” Ms. Omeish told the students. And she likely
believes that she was causing “good trouble” by her speech —
and even that she was telling “the truth.” In truth, to do
justice to Ms. Omeish’s oration at the Justice High School in
which the Islamist kettle was calling the American pot black,
it should be just laughed off.


